
A Light in the Darkness: 

Thursday, October 16th, 2025 at 5:30 PM
65 Park Avenue in Flemington

In the event of inclement weather, event will be held inside the Justice Complex.

SAFE in Hunterdon is hosting this annual community event to honor
victims of domestic violence and stand in support with survivors.

Please join us as we remember those who have been affected and
shine a light of hope with your presence.

This event is open and free to the public. Candles and light
refreshments will be provided. Attendees are encouraged to wear

purple for National Wear Purple Day.

A community reflection service and candlelight vigil

For questions or more information, contact gdrugos@safeinhunterdon.org or
908-455-5732


